
 

 

 

 

 

September 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Woofyt Project at Sudbury Arts Centre, Tuesday 7th October 2025 
 
We will be taking North America Class to Sudbury Arts Centre (St Peter’s Church, Market Hill) in 

the morning of Tuesday 7th October to have the opportunity to experience a WOOFYT. WOOFYT 

stands for Wooden One-octave Organ for Young Technologists. It’s a large, interactive music 

machine powered by air and operated by up to 30 children at once. This is a unique chance for 

your child to engage with music and technology in a way that’s both educational and unforgettable. 

To try to minimise the cost of the event and coach, we would request for your child to be dropped 
off at the front of Sudbury Arts Centre (St Peter’s Church, Market Hill) at 9.10am, where they will 
participate in the session. A coach will them collect them and return to school for lunch and their 
afternoon lessons.  
 
Children will need to wear school uniform and will need to bring their bags, packed lunch and drink 
in a back-pack they can carry themselves ready to be in school for the afternoon. If your child would 
like a school dinner on this day, they will be able to order one. We will be back to school in time for 
lunch.  
 
We won’t be taking parent helpers on this trip at present.  

 
Please follow this link: https://forms.office.com/e/NvHsSJkhTL to a Google Form to give permission 

for your child to attend the trip. A register will be taken at the beginning of the morning, if they wish 

to choose from the lunch options on the day.  

Thank you to the PTFA who have subsidised this trip, resulting in this trip being free of charge. 
 
Yours faithfully,  

 
Miss V. Y. Butcher 
Year 5 Class Teacher 

https://www.elklan.co.uk/
https://forms.office.com/e/NvHsSJkhTL

